
 

 

 

 

SBMOC MEETING MINUTES 

 

June 2, 2018 

The meeting of the Southeastern British Motorcar Owners’ Club was called to order by President Sam 

Maw.   The attendance roster was passed and there were approx. 24 members in attendance.  George 

Shuetz reinstated his membership for 2018 and brought a guest, John. Carl Durham who attended the 

Great Scot show at Furman joined as a new member as well.   Welcome guys! 

 

Jerry Azzara gave the Treasurer’s report.  We still have outstanding invoices from the car show but next 

month we should be caught up with the bills.   We recapped our show expenses and want to thank all 

our sponsors.  Our attendance was much lower this year because of the weather, so our sponsors play a 

key role for us. Support our sponsor’s whenever possible….and it is a wonderful season for an Ice Cream 

from Brewster’s.  Sam Maw may still have cases of Pepsi or other sodas that were donated for $5 if you 

are interested. Then we can turn that revenue into club as well….and I am sure Sam would like to unload 

them quickly.   

 

Sheila Dusky who has been a ballot counter for years, complimented Sam on the new voting system.   It 

was a success on all accounts…but not without challenges.   Sam that was a great idea and one that I’m 

sure will be copied by many of the clubs. We’ve already had a few inquiries. Great Job! 

 

The 50/50 lucky ticket was held by Bob Decapite this month.  Sold to him by Beth Maw.  It added $23 to 

our coffers and the same to Bob’s pocket.   Congratulations Bob and thanks everyone for playing. 

  

Past SBMOC Events: 

Noggin & Natter was held at Hare and the Hound in Landrum last month and the report was that the 

food was good, portions were generous…but the music was loud!   Luckily the rain held off for most of 

the day and everyone made it out before the roads became treacherous up there. 

  

Upcoming SBMOC Events: 

Our next NOGGIN & NATTER WILL BE June 21st at the Silo in Spartanburg.   A new endeavor by RJ 

Rockers that occupies space behind Cribb’s Kitchen.  Jerry sent out a separate email with a link for the 

event.   

  

Dennis Bromley put together a little idea sheet of local cruise in’s.   These are not SBMOC events, but 

local events in which our members may wish to participate.  

6/8   Sugar and Spice Spartanburg 6-9pm 

6/15  Beacon Drive in Spartanburg 6-9pm 



8/14 Big Daddy’s in Inman 

Other dates are shown for the same venues….SHOW OFF YOUR BRITISH BUGGY. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is the season for car shows, and here’s a list of some local events Sam found. 

June 9  Atlanta British Car Show 

June 9  Jensen East meeting in downtown Black Mountain 

June 16, MGA Registry, Richmond 

June 19-21   TRA Triumph Registry of America at the Chetola Resort in Blowing Rock, NC 

June 23    Trip to Denny Trask’s shop with the FBCC in Forest City, NC 

 

Of course, we always have our local Cars and Coffee every last Saturday of the month at Michelin. 

Last but not least…..EURO FEST registration is open! 

  

  

Respectfully submitted by Mary Reed 

President:  Sam Maw, Vice-President:  Dennis Bromley, Treasurer: Jerry Azzara, Secretary:  Mary Reed 

 


